
From: Andrew [mailto:crablake@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 10:43 AM 
To: Kovac, Nik; Mayor Tom Barrett; planadmin 

Subject: Mercy Housing 

 
My husband and I are residents of the Historic Watertower Neighborhood  and we would like to protest 
the decision of that group to oppose the Mercy Housings development on Farwell. It would be a  very 
GOOD THING FOR THE NEIGHBORHOOD to have this development go forward. We like an alternative 
to the many student deveopments---we like the idea of having walk-to-work affordable housing for 
Columbia/ St. Marys. We kinow that Mercy Housing is a very reputable organization that has already 
done good work in Milwaukee and plans to do more. We regret the NIMBY tone of our neighborhood 
Association. Andy and Janet Martin 
                                        2727 E. Belleview Place 
                                        Milwaukee 53211 
 


